- MEMORANDUM
COUNTY OF VENTURA

COUNTY COUNSEL’S OFFICE

August 23, 2005

TO: John F. Johnston, County Executive Officer

FROM: {{ Noel A. Klebaum, County Counsel

- RE: RESPONSE TO 2004-2005 GRAND JURY’S REPORT TITLED BAIL
BONDS '

Attention: Thomas Womack, Chief Deputy Executive Officer

. We recommend the following response to the Grand Jury’s report titled Bail
Bonds. ' :

“The Board of Supervisors generally concurs with the
findings, conclusions and recommendations of the Grand Jury in its
report on Bail Bonds.. With the support of the Board, the County
Counsel’s office will continue its vigilant efforts in the enforcement
of the laws concerning bail forfeitures.”
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